


To the city,
We would like to install an accessory structure in our courtyard to serve as a covered living
space and would like a variance to allow it to be erected within the 5 foot side yard setback. We
are asking to build the accessory structure starting 2 feet from the property line rather than 5
feet in the UDO. This would allow the best use of the space and not hinder our ideal design and
location. The structure will cover an area much less than the UDO’s maximum allowance. It will
be around 240sq ft. and subordinate to the primary structure, and no closer to the street than
the principal structure. Addressing the 5 criteria for zoning variance below…

The UDO requires a 5 foot set back from side yard property. Due to the narrow aspect of the
particular property in question, the 5 foot setback requirement will not allow for sufficient room to
put a properly sized covered outdoor living area.
The application of this UDO to the particular piece of property would create an unnecessary
hardship because the structure would end up being too narrow to properly use it as a living
space.
Our courtyard (the location of the proposed structure) is already enclosed with a fence between
us and our neighbor’s property. The shape and design of our property only allows the pergola to
be placed where we are suggesting and asking for the variance. Because of the newly
constructed development, The Manor Chamblee, there is now multiple lines of sight into our
living room from several apartment windows and balconies.
In addition to adding an outdoor living space, the structure would also provide needed privacy
now that there is a mixed use development, The Manor going in right across from us which has
several balconies that look directly into our living room. The construction of this structure in the
particular, proposed location will provide the best privacy for us and will be designed to fit in with
the existing home with similar style to match the rest of the neighborhood.
Relief, if granted, would not cause substantial detriment to the public good nor impair the
purposes or intent of this zoning ordinance. Our neighbor’s views will not be impacted by this
structure due to the fact that the neighbor’s home does not have any eye level windows facing
the proposed worksite.
If granted, the structure would not be on any other property nor would it impair any lines of sight
to adjacent neighbors.

Finally, the proposed structure would not be visible to any part of Keswick field adjacent to the
tennis courts.

Legal description of property below:
All that tract or parcel of land lying and being in Land Lot 300 of the 18th District, DeKalb
County, Georgia, being Lot 2, Keswick Village Subdivision, Phase Two, as per plat recorded in
Plat Book 239, Page 112, DeKalb County, Georgia Records, which plat is incorporated herein by
reference and made a part of this description. Said property being known as 1888 Keswick Lane
according to the present system of numbering property in DeKalb County, Georgia.




